
 

REMINDER: Workers’ Compensation 
 

Dear Provider, 

Health Choice Arizona and Health Choice Pathway requires verification of Workers’ Compensation 

Liability for all Facilities.  

Failure to include Workers’ Compensation liability delays credentialing and may result in 

cancellation of your application to participate.  

The AzAHP Organizational Data Form, on page 4, has a checklist that indicates the required 

insurance and amounts. Please see the requirements below and ensure you are providing. 

 

Required -Workers Compensation: 

 Each Accident $1,000,000 

 Disease-Each Employee $1,000,000 

 Disease-Policy Limit $1,000,000 

 
Thank you for your continued commitment to serving our members and ensuring the provision of 

quality care and services.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education-related material, please visit 

us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 


